Trotter Looks to Continue Momentum in Michigan
Denver, NC. (July 16, 2021) - The ARCA Menards Series will continue its 2021 season this Saturday with the
Zinsser SmartCoat 200 at Berlin Raceway. This will be Gracie Trotter’s 6th race out of ten that she will be in for
the ARCA Menards Series. She will be driving the No. 25 Mobil 1 Toyota Camry for Venturini Motorsports.

After a 3rd place finish last week at Elko speedway, Gracie is starting to feel more confident behind the wheel.
“After a good finish at Elko (Elko Speedway), I’'m feeling confident going into Berlin,” she said. Gracie is also
looking forward to racing at another short track. “The short tracks are what I know best and have the most fun
racing on. [ have never been to Berlin (Berlin Raceway), but watching videos and looking at pictures it reminds
me of Langley Speedway up in Virginia. I’ve raced at Langley before and I really like that track.”

Now that Gracie has multiple races under her belt with her new crew chief, she is starting to feel more
comfortable with him. “I have been working with Kevin Reed Jr. as my crew chief for the short track races this
year and with the couple of races we have done, I think our communication has been great and we work very
well with each other,” Trotter said. Gracie has also been taking advantage of the short practice sessions she gets.
“I feel like we are efficient in our short practice sessions we are given and we are always making positive
changes to make the car better.”

Gracie is looking to carry her momentum from last week and get her first win of the season at Berlin Raceway
in Michigan. Practice will start at 4:15 p.m., followed by qualifying at 6:00 p.m., (All times ET). Gracie’s race
can be seen on MAVTYV this Saturday, July 17th, at 8:00 p.m. ET.
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